From: SSLS Arboricultural 

Sent: 28 April 2017 13:26

To: Planning; SSLS Arboricultural

Cc: Andrew Lewis

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 17/00119/DISC 

Dear Andrew

I've had an opportunity to consider the proposed tree planting and offer the following by way of comment

1. Sorbus torminalis are predominately a woodland tree and are not know for their tolerance in open sites - suggest these are swapped for a native non clonal/variety of field maple.

2. Same with Tilia cordata greenspire - suggest these are swapped for the non-clonal, non-variety tree.

3. The use of giant redwoods Is interesting yet I fear somewhat over ambitious - I don’t see how the application takes account for lightning strikes in future years at such an exposed location ?

Regards

Rhodri Jones 

Arboriculture Officer (south) 

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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-----Original Message-----

From: Planning 

Sent: 21 March 2017 11:14

To: SSLS Arboricultural

Subject: Planning Application Consultation 17/00119/DISC 

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management

